
 

 

Dear Room 3 Families, 

We hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving 
break with your families! Thank you for all the 
extra help you have been contributing to our 
community. The children have been really 
enjoying all the contributions from each other. 

This month we will be having a community lunch 
for our holiday celebration on December 14th 
from 11:30-12:30. Pease bring in a dish to share 
with the class (ingredient list included) adhering to 
our allergies for our classroom. The kids will also 
present a couple songs and a holiday gift to you!  

We will also be having a pajama party on 
December 21st!  

As we get into the colder months please 
remember to bring a labeled hat, gloves/mittens, 
and jacket. As the snow approaches please bring 
snow pants and snow boots so your child can 
enjoy the snow with us! 

 

Units of Study 
 
Cultural: 
• Antarctica 
• Penguins 
• Holidays around the world 
Science: 
• Parts of a Snowboy 
• Snow Sensory bin 
  

  

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Tiffani Peppersack 

tiffani@montessoriacademyidaho.com 
Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“Adults move because their will directs 

them. The small child is urged by nature.”   

-Maria Montessori 

December 8 Winter Camp Sign Up Closes 

December 1-20 The Giving Tree 
Collecting Coloring books + 

Supplies in support of Ronald 

McDonald House 

December 12 Kindergarten Caroling at 

Brookdale (Off Campus) 

1:30-2:30 

December 14 Room 3 Holiday  

Community Lunch 
11:30 AM –12:30 PM 

December 18 

 

Kindergarten Holiday  

Performance  
2:00 PM—2:30 PM 

December 21 Room 3 Pajama Party 

December 22-

January 6 

School Closed—Winter 

Break (school resumes January 8) 

December 27, 28, 29  

January 3, 4, 5 

Winter Camp  
(Optional, sign-up required) 
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